
Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Barbara Paulson

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Sunday, September 06, 2015 11:49 AM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!
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Sep 6, 2015 ~

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission ~ ~ ~

tD c.

Dear And Transportation Commmission, ~ ~'"

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Barbara Paulson

430 N W Larry St

Pullman, WA 99163-3525

(509) 332-7443

peppertigerl@gmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Bill Burke
<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Sunday, September 06, 2015 2:21 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!
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Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Bill Burke
1807 W 6th Ave Apt 3

Spokane, WA 99204-3523

(509) 624-1844
burke_bill@yahoo.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Dave Braun

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 9:13 AM ~ Q

To: Public Involvement (UTC) -`-~ ~''~? ~^

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy! ~,~ ..,_~ ~*'i r
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Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands o~ clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Dave Braun

724 W York Ave

Spokane, WA 99205-3273

(509) 768-4258
dbraun0l@gmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Deborah Van Allen

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 11:18 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!
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Dear And Transportation Commmission, ru

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20%a of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants -across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar -power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Deborah Van Allen

1812 W Buckeye Ave

Spokane, WA 99205-3612

(509) 513-7470

dkvanallen@yahoo.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Dr. Darlene Townsend

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Sunday, September 06, 2015 1:49' PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC) ~ ~

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!
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Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission
w

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly tQ continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Dr. Darlene Townsend

2803E 11th Ave

Spokane, WA 99202-4306

(000) 000-0000

dr.dtownsend@gmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Edna Elze

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 6:16 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!
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Dear And Transportation Commmission, -
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We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energyjobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Edna Elze

13E3rdSt

Thornton, WA 99176-9739

(509) 478-3129

elzecorg@gmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Ella Melik
<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 3:45 PM
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
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Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission ~

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Ella Melik
7 E Chattaroy Rd

Colbert, WA 99005-8715
(509)457-6634
ella.melik@gmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Francis Moulton
<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 3:48 PM
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Sep 4, 2015

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,
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We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunityto invesbin a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plai nt.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Francis Moulton

PO Box 65
Cheney, WA 99004-0065

fmoulton@inbox.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Grace Miller

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Saturday, September 05, 2015 12:19 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC) ~^. a 7

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy! ~~
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Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission
N -! a

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Grace Miller.

6706 S Echo Ridge St

Spokane, WA 99224-8490

(509) 340-1864

graceemiller@comcast.net



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Sep 7, 2015

Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Greta Rizzuti
<sierra@sierraclub.org>
Monday, September 07, 2015 5:11 PM
Public Involvement (UTC)
Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,
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We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Greta Rizzuti
613 W G reta Ave
Spokane, WA 99208-6121
(509) 467-0131
gretarizzuti@gmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Janet Anderson h,,

<sierra@sierraclub.org> ~ ~~. ~ ~_a

Sent: Saturday, September 05, 2015 8:18 AM ~ ~..-= ~; ~ tt> ~Y
To: Public Involvement (UTC) ~~ ".,~~v `~Y' ~';

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy! ~~ ~~' ~-~ ~ ~ ~;
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Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energyjobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Janet Anderson

2407 W Pacific Ave

Spokane, WA 99201-6444

(509) 747-0544

janderson3208@comcast.net



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Jennifer Calvert
<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Sunday, September 06, 2015 1020 AM
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Sep 6, 2015

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired .power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Calvert
1318 S Mica Park Dr

Spokane Valley, WA 99206-3122

(509)536-3839 -
jennifercalvert@comcast.net



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Sep 5, 2015

Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Joanne Greene
<sierra@sierraclub.org>
Saturday, September 05, 2015 12:49 PM
Public Involvement (UTC)
Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,
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We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20%a of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Joanne Greene
1805 NW Valhalla Dr
Pullman, WA 99163-3777

joanne_greenell@yahoo.ca



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Sep 7, 2015

Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Judy Avery
<sierra@sierraclub.org>
Monday, September 07, 2015 7:12 PM
Public Involvement (UTC)
Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,
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We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Judy Avery
24319 N Lords Ln

Chattaroy, WA 99003-9732

(360) 584-2512
judysspace@hotmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Kassie Wheeler

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Sunday, September 06, 2015 820 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy! ~£.,~
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Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Kassie Wheeler

PO Box 106

Deer Park, WA 99006-0106

(509) 292-9421

kaswheeler@hotmail.com



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Kimberly Rigano
<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 12:01 PM ,~,

To: Public Involvement (UTC) ~`~ <r~ ~~~
Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy! ~ ~_ ~ ;.'
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Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission ~ fm;

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Rigano

1528 NW Turner Dr

Pullman, WA 99163-3734

krigano2009@my.fit.edu



Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Marilyn Phalen

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 4:45 PM .

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!
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Dear And Transportation Commmission, ~
~

~

fV ~ r

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The chDice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Phalen

27 E 16th Ave

Spokane, WA 99203-2280

marilyn.phalen@att.net
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Sent:
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Sep 5, 2015

Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Peter Albrecht
<sierra@sierraclub.org>
Saturday, September 05, 2015 4:48 PM

Public Involvement (UTC)
Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,
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We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process

Sincerely,

Peter Albrecht

5021 E Fairview Ave

Spokane, WA 99217-7361

(509) 489-4753
petenpals@hotmail.com
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From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Phillip Leija

<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Saturday, September 05, 2015 6:16 AM
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Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy! ~--~~ a {
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Dear And Transportation Commmission, N ~+r

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Phillip Leija

13923 E Main Ave

Spokane Valley, WA 99216-2046

(509) 922-5511

cuabove82nd@gmail.com
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Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

This has been a bad summer. We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge

opportunity to invest in a clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-

fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

Rs your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Tina Winebarger

11321E 6th Ave

Spokane Valley, WA 99206-5592

(509) 954-9334

maxineamiko@msn.com
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Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Vicki Bordieri

3608E 6th Ave

Spokane, WA 99202-5118

(509) 534-6925

vickib102147@yahoo.com
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Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of William Mccarron

<sierra@sierraclub.org>
Saturday, September 05, 2015 12:20 PM
Public Involvement (UTC)
Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,
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We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a

clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista

customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition.

As your company works on its 20-year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with

coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company -more than 200 coal plants across

the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta

here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy -energy efficiency

upgrades, wind and solar power.

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process

Sincerely,

William Mccarron

14515 N Gleneden St

Spokane, WA 99208-9713

(509) 466-9840
wmmcc@comcast.net



1

Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of George Bedirian 
<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Saturday, September 05, 2015 11:18 PM
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Move beyond coal to clean energy!

 
Sep 6, 2015 
 
Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission 
 
Dear And Transportation Commmission, 
 
We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a 
clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal‐fired power plant. 
 
The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista 
customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this transition. 
 
As your company works on its 20‐year electricity plan, it is in everyone's best interest to realize the risks associated with 
coal power to our health, the environment and ratepayers. You'd be in good company ‐ more than 200 coal plants across 
the country have decided that coal is too costly to continue to burn, including Portland General Electric and TransAlta 
here in the Northwest. It is time to develop a plan to replace coal power with sustainable energy ‐ energy efficiency 
upgrades, wind and solar power. 
 
The choice is clear ‐  spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out‐of‐state coal plant or invest in clean energy 
and jobs for Washington's future. 
 
Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
George Bedirian 
505 SE Jackson St 
Pullman, WA 99163‐2513 
gbedirian@hotmail.com 
 
 


